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Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 480gj Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057
717 9444041

Writer's Direct Dial Number

May 2, 1980
TLL 201

TMI Program Office
Attn: J. T. Collins, Deputy Program Manager
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
c/o Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Middletown, Pa. 17057

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit II (TMI-2)
Operating Licen2e No. DPR-73

Docket No. 50-320
Submerged Demineralizer System

Our letter, TLL-160, dated April 10, 1980, transmitted the Submerged Demineralizer
System Technical Evaluation Report. In this letter we stated that the
calculations that provide backup support for the TER would be submitted by
April 28, 1980.

We were unable to meet this schedule. We are currently targeting May 23,
~

1980 for submittal of the calculations.
."

| Sincerely,

I

'

I
G. K. Hovey
Director-TMI-II
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! cc: B. Snyder
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